
RESOLUTION NO. R-2023- 
 

A RESOLUTION  authorizing an agreement with Cortez Fencing, LLC for the Naches 
Avenue Parkway Fencing Project 2764. 

WHEREAS, the Naches Parkway is a set of islands that runs through Naches Avenue, 
both North and South for a number of blocks; and  

 
WHEREAS, on the blocks between Yakima Avenue and Walnut Street on the Naches 

Avenue Parkway the irrigation system and landscaping has been damaged on more than one 
occasion; and 

 
WHEREAS, in order to maintain the Naches Avenue Parkway the City Council finds it is 

necessary to fence a portion of the Naches Parkway; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City went out to bid for the City of Yakima—Naches Avenue Parkway 

Fencing Project—Re-bid City Project No. 2764, and Cortez Fencing was awarded said bid; and 
 
WHEREAS, Cortez Fencing shall provide all labor, materials and permits (as needed) to 

install new fencing and landscaping rock around the two islands of Naches Parkway along 
Naches Avenue from Yakima Avenue to Walnut Street subject to the terms and conditions of 
the bid documents, contract and standard specifications referenced therein; and, 

 
WHEREAS, the Scope of Work and Budget included in this contract meets the needs 

and requirements of the City of Yakima for this project; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City Council finds that it is in the best interests of the City and its 

residents to enter into the contract with Cortez Fencing to fence the Naches Avenue Parkway 
islands from Yakima Avenue to Walnut Street; now, therefore, 

 
BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF YAKIMA: 

The City Manager is hereby authorized to execute a contract with Cortez Fencing LLC, 
attached hereto and incorporated herein by this reference, not to exceed One Hundred 
Ninety Four Thousand Nine Hundred and Thirty Nine Dollars and Ninety Nine Cents 
($194,939.99) to provide the construction services outlined in the contract. 

 
ADOPTED BY THE CITY COUNCIL this 20th day of June, 2023. 

 
 
 
              

      Janice Deccio, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
            

Rosalinda Ibarra, City Clerk  
 

 


